
March Newsletter                                                                          RECITAL INFORMATION:​         

3/1/25 ​                                                                                     SATURDAY, MAY 17, 2025 (DRESS REHEARSAL) ​
​ ​ ​                                               SUNDAY, MAY 18, 2025 (RECITAL), WEST BOCA HIGH SCHOOL ​
​ ​ ​     ​ ​ ​ ​                          ​ ​                                                          

​ ​ ​ ​                          

 

Hello parents, 

This is your monthly newsletter to keep you up to date on important information with                                                            

Creative Heart Dance Studio! Please see important announcements in your Parent  

Portal. These will keep you updated on all of the CHDS events, holidays, and closings. 

PLEASE LIKE OUR FB & INSTAGRAM PAGE AND VIEW YOUR PARENT PORTAL TO       

KEEP UP TO DATE.​  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​      ​                                                                                          

MARCH: 

March 3-8:  "DANCER'S CHOICE": during this week, 

dancers can  

pay $2 per day for the privilege to wear fun, studio 

appropriate attire in place of the standard studio dress 

code. Please see below for the outlined attire allowed 

during this week. 

The following can be worn for "Dancer's Choice" week:            

Ballet: any leotard of any color allowed​ ​                            

Tap: any leotard of any color allowed​     ​ ​             

Jazz: booty shorts of any color can be worn over leotard 

Contemporary: any leotard of any color allowed 

 

 

March 24-30: We will be closed for Spring Break. Classes resume on  

                          Monday, March 31 

 

 
Recital dress rehearsal: 

Emails will be sent out in March 

with the recital dress rehearsal 

information and schedule. 

 

 



 

There will be no Parent observation week in March to prepare for the recital. 

 

 

Recital Pictures at the Studio: 5/3/25 and 5/4/25- 

Emails will be sent out in March with the picture day  

information and schedule. 

 
  

 

 

 

APRIL: The 2025-2026 class schedule will be available in April.  

                

                Recital tickets: Tickets will go on sale in April. (more information to come at a later date) 

  

 

MAY:​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​     

 

 

Dance Recital at West Boca High School:                                 

Sat May 17, 2025 (dress rehearsal)  

Sun May 18, 2025 (recital) 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​                                               ​
​ ​ ​  

 

Summer Camp Early Registration will continue through March 31st! 

See Miss Joanna/Miss Gina for pricing & early registration discount! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


